

Happy New Year WSSO Members

I hope that this message finds you healthy and looking forward to the new year and the new decade.

Recently our executive received a message from Barbara Sheller, our PCSO Director who shared links for online training to fulfill **Washington State's mandatory CE requirements** for jurisprudence and suicide prevention.

I felt that this was valuable information to share with your membership and have asked our Communications Division Chair to send it to all WSSO members. You will find the links for these courses below.

I hope to see all of you at our annual **Continuing Education Meeting** at the Meydenbauer Center in Bellevue on **Friday February 14th**. For more details please check our web site at https://www.wssortho.org/. It promises to be a great day of reconnecting with friends as well as top quality educational programs for both doctors and staff.

Here is the link to the **Jurisprudence Test**, required now once every 3 years for licensure in WA. It is free and takes about 45 minutes. All info you need to pass is in the examination links. Have fun!

https://www.doh.wa.gov/LicensesPermitsandCertificates/ProfessionsNewReneworUpdate/ Dentist/ApplicationsandForms/DentalJurisprudenceExamination

Here is the link to a CE **Suicide Prevention** presentation, we need the 3 hour course which is \$ 49. This is quite well done and we think you'll feel it is worth your time.

https://www.apsafe.uw.edu/video

Thanks for your support of the WSSO and my best wishes for a wonderful 2020.

Bryan Williams

WSSO President

Washington State Society of Orthodontists | P.O. Box 30912, Seattle, WA 98113

Unsubscribe {recipient's email}

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>About Constant Contact</u>

Sent by wsso.board@gmail.com in collaboration with



Try email marketing for free today!